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July 16, 2001   Special meeting to Review the draft of Ordinance No.13  

 

Chairman Bev Topp called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. Present were Supervisors 

Kenny Miller, Connie Anderson, Don Pflaum and Clark Smith.  Treasurer Nanett Leine, 
Clerk Oliver Leine, and Planning commission members Gregg Gudbjartsson and Mark 
Malecha. 
 

The agenda include review of the draft copy of Ordinance no. 13, sent by the attorney and 
an inquiry by Kathy Johnson whether or not the Stein Trust property east of Cedar Ave. 
has building sites remaining.   
 

The board reviewed the map and decided that there are 2 building sites on the Stein Trust 
property east of Cedar Ave.  2nd quarter and 3rd quarter.  Sites cannot be clustered on 
Cedar Ave.  Must be located on 247th St. 
Bev will contact David Wall i.e. Stein Trust. 

 
The board reviewed the draft copy of Ordinance No. 13, noting change suggested by the 
attorney.   
 

Meeting adjourned at 9:05 pm. 


